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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Terry Martino, Executive Director 
 
FROM: Richard Weber, Deputy Director - Planning 
 
DATE: May 8, 2019 
 
RE: Summary of Revisions Made to the May 2019, Final Master Travel 

Corridor Unit Management Plan  
 
Due to the size of the Final Master Travel Corridor Unit Management Plan, it was 
considered impractical to provide a useful “redline” version of the Plan that tracked the 
limited changes made to the document since the Agency’s “First Reading” 
of the document in July of 2018.  Instead, a summary is provided here to identify all the 
changes that were made in more general terms: 
 

1) A revision of the cover with a title change from “Proposed Draft Generic 
Travel Corridor Unit Management Plan” to “Final Master Travel Corridor 
Unit Management Plan”; 

2) Change of document date and correction of DEC address; 
3) Change of document title to “Master” throughout document; 
4) Consistent reference to Final Generic EIS made throughout document. 
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